From:
 Groen, Mary Anne

 To:
 DowntownWestD6

 Subject:
 Fw: SAAG update

Date: Monday, February 1, 2021 4:17:24 PM

Mary Anne Groen Chief of Staff Office of Councilmember Dev Davis 200 E. Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor San Jose, CA 95113-1905 tel (408) 535-4952 maryanne.groen@sanjoseca.gov

From: Groen, Mary Anne <maryanne.groen@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 8:33 PM **To:** Robert Staedler

Robert Staedler

Staedler Staedler

Stae

Subject: Fwd: SAAG update

Mary Anne Chief of Staff, Office of Councilmember Dev Davis

From: Severino, Lori <Lori.Severino@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 5:51 PM

Cc: Dave Javid

Subject: SAAG update

Hello SAAG,

We have a few updates to share with you.

First, the minutes and meeting summary from the June 17th meeting are posted on the SAAG page here.

At the last SAAG meeting, we included a timeline with the goal of releasing the Draft EIR for Google's Downtown West project on August 25. However, the team is still working on it and is now anticipating its release later in the fall. We are also preparing to release this fall the Draft Design Standards and Guidelines for the Downtown West project, the Draft Amendments to the Diridon

Station Area Plan, and the Draft Diridon Station Area Affordable Housing Implementation Plan.

We are planning for a series of public meetings and engagement activities associated these key milestones over the next few months. This includes a **virtual SAAG meeting on September 16** (more info on agenda to follow) and a City Council Study Session to provide updates on the Downtown West project and the Diridon Station Area Plan amendment process (see the <u>rules memo</u> for additional info). We are looking to reschedule the Study Session from September 24 to another time after the draft documents are available for public review.

Tomorrow, August 28, City staff is presenting a brief update on the Diridon Station Area Plan and Downtown West project to the Diridon Joint Policy Advisory Board at their 3:00 virtual meeting, similar to the update at the June SAAG meeting (see materials here). There will also be updates on the Diridon Integrated Station Concept Plan and BART Phase II.

We will keep you posted if anything changes and as we plan additional events.

Hope everyone is doing as well as can be. Let us know if you have any questions.

Thanks! Lori

Lori Severino

Diridon Program Manager (408) 535-3537 www.diridonsj.org